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I am lending support to SB 2345 to applaud the DOC for on-going evaluation and 

tweaking of disciplinary measures. Like the LWV, I have no clue if 14 days is the 

magic number. I only remember that putting my children in “time-out” was not 

effective by itself. A punitive measure without re-direction is not helpful or successful 

for adults either. Please support SB 2345 to help the Oregon Department of 

CORRECTIONS live up to its name. 

Thank you for listening. 

Alice Fay 


